
Government of Manipur 
Directorate of University and Higher Education 

----- 
 

Imphal, the 14th October 2022 
 

To  
The Principals of Govt. & Govt. Aided College  
Manipur  
 
Subject: Commencement of Faculty Development Programme for 
College Teachers and Free Capacity Building programme for College 
Students- reg  
 

Sir/Madam,  

 

 With reference to letter from National Institute of Electronics & 
Information Technology (NIELIT) Akampat vide No. NIELIT  
(I)/PRI/NECB/Training/30/22/3068 dated 10th October, 2022(copy 
enclosed), I am to request you to nominate 1(one) faculty member for the 
subject of Physics. FDP on Computer Programming in C++ and Numerical 
Analysis for the Faculty of Physics will start on 17th October 2022. 

Further, the Principals of Manipur College and Imphal College are 
directed to contact NIELIT, Akampat Imphal for the commencement of the 
Computer Application, Accounting & Publishing programme for students. 

For more details, please contact Dr. Nongmaithem Ajith Singh, OSD, 
Directorate of Univ. & Hr. Education, Manipur. 

Encl: As stated above. 

        Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 
  (Dr. Rangitabali Waikhom) 

                                                   Director of University & Higher Education 
                                                              Government of Manipur 

Copy to: 
  

1. PPS to the Hon’ble Minister (Education), Manipur 
2. PS to the Commissioner (HTE), Govt. of Manipur 
3. Director, NIELIT Imphal, Akampat 
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